
 

 

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Day on Friday 27th May 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have lots of exciting plans to celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee at the M3 schools. 

 

Friday 27th May  

The M3 Schools have organised some special events for our schools to celebrate the jubilee. On the 

Friday morning, children will visit Meon Infant School to participate in a singing experience, visit 

Moorings Way Infant school to see a juggler perform on stilts, as well as visit Meon Junior to watch a 

magician.  

For lunch time, children can purchase a street party themed packed lunch by ordering on 

the class whiteboard in school on the day, so we will make it as authentic a street party as we can.  

Payment for this meal of £2.20 is via the usual ParentPay website/app.  Please note: There is no 

other choice for school meal on Friday 27th May other than the street party themed packed lunch. 

Hopefully children can eat outside, weather permitting. Class 

parties will be held in the afternoon with Year 6 students and 

staff from Meon Junior school helping out at the Infant Schools 

and lower Junior School classes. It is promising to be a great day! 

We invite all children to come in non-school uniform and wear 

red, white and blue where possible. 

The children will be singing a special jubilee song which we will be 

videoing and sharing with you. 

We would ask for a voluntary contribution of £2 to help towards the costs for the day.  Please make 

your donation via ParentMail/payments/shop in the usual way. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Sara Paine 

Headteacher 


